
Disabling Private Address – Apple products  

Starting with Apple IOS 14 and iPadOS 14, there is an 

additional feature called Private Address.  This feature is not 

compatible with uninterrupted on-campus wireless 

services.  Washington & Jefferson College highly recommends 

turning off the Private Addressing for on-campus continuous 

wireless services.  Follow the below link for Apple instructions: 

  

https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT211227 

  

Information 

 

The Private Address feature will need to be disabled for 

each connected wireless network.  For example, if a device is 

connected to WashJeff, the Private Address feature will need to 

be disabled in the WashJeff Wi-Fi settings on the Apple device. 

 

The maximum total number of networking devices per 

username is seven. 

 

https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT211227

